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HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Our Harvest Service will take place in school on Wednesday 9
th

 October at 2.15pm. and will 

be conducted by Rev Andrew Marsden from St. Sebastians. You are very welcome to attend, 

but seating will, as usual, be limited.  We hope to finish the service by 3.00pm in order for 

parents to collect children from the Infant School. I appreciate the difficulties involved in 

making arrangements to have toddlers looked after during the daytime, but please bear in 

mind that young children can spoil the occasion for our pupils and parents if they are noisy.  

 

This year our Harvest will be going to the Crowthorne foodbank see 

http://www.wokinghamvineyard.org/ . They have asked if we could provide:  

 Canned  vegetables especially pulses and beans (but not baked beans) 

 Canned meat and fish 

 Canned and dried fruit 

 Long life milk and fruit juices 

 Rice and pasta 

 Jam and spreads 

 Sugar, Tea and Coffee 

 Biscuits / Sweets  

All food should be in date by at least 4 months 

 

The foodbank is located in Crowthorne High Street, next to Edwards Electrical shop and is 

open on Mondays and Fridays from 12.00 -2.00pm.  There are also collection points at the 

Co-op in Crowthorne and at the local churches. 

 

We would also appreciate seasonal fruits, vegetables, flowers and foliage to decorate the hall. 

Gifts should be sent in on the morning of the service only please, and the children will be 

asked to bring them straight to the hall when they arrive at school.  

 

 

http://www.wokinghamvineyard.org/

